
 

 

Dear Family: 

 
Thank you for your interest in Light Christian Academy, a ministry of Ocoee Church of God. Light Christian Academy 
believes that the purpose of Christian education is to offer assistance to parents as they fulfill their Biblical calling to 
diligently teach God’s commandments to their children (Deuteronomy 6:6-9). Our goal as Christian educators is to work 
in harmony with the home and the church to “train up a child in the way he should go” (Proverbs 22:6).  

Light Christian Academy is dedicated to the spiritual, mental, social, and physical development of children. We seek to 
provide an individualized approach to education in a Christ-centered environment. Our mission is to help each child 
cultivate a personal relationship with God through faith in Jesus Christ, to instruct children in godly and moral conduct 
that will help them become wise and mature adults, and to provide a strong foundation of knowledge that will prepare 
students for the future. 

Please take a few moments to review our enrollment folder. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at the 
school office by calling (386) 291-3100 or via email at admin@mylcac.com. Our prayer is that God will direct you through 
this important decision. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon! 
 

In His Service, 

Pastor Graham Chancey 

Bishop Graham Chancey 
Head of School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Light Christian Academy admits students of any race, color, national and ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, 
programs, and activities generally accorded or made available to students at the school. It does not discriminate on the 

basis of race, color, national and ethnic origin in administration of its educational policies, admissions policies, 
scholarship and loan programs, and athletic and other school-administered programs. 


